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23" January 2003

Dear Mr. Mouskos,
Thank you for your letter of 13" January in connection with the *Sreathing Life Trust',

I am honoured that you have thought of approaching me with the request that I be a
Patron of the Trust and, as I have told you, I am delighted to accept.

Your proposed sponsored fund-raising activities which will both attract publicity and
raise money for your excellent objectives are admirable and (I am sure) suitable for a healthy
and active young man such as yourself.

I was delighted to speak to you on the telephone the other day; however, I was
disappointed that you were not able to attend the dinner in honour of the Anglican bishop of
London last Tuesday. As I am sure you know, your beloved mother came to my Office with a
mutual friend (Mrs. Eirini Christodoulides).

Wishing you every success,
1 remain,
With best wishes and blessings
Ard'tblshup of Thyahe"a
and Great Britaln

Mr. John Michael Mouskos,
The Breathing Life Trust,
Kensington Rooms,
Courtfield Gardens,
131-137 Cromwell Road,
LONDON SW7 4DW.



